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ORDINANCE NO. 420-0 

AN ORDINANCE AMENDING CHAPTER 7. 40 of TITLE 7 PUBLIC SAFETY CODE OF THE 
CITY OF TROUTDALE 

BE IT ORDAINED BY THE COMMON COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF TROUTDALE, THAT Title 
7 Public Safety Code, Chapter 7, that several sections be amended as 
follows: 

7.40.075 is amended to read: 

(C) Operate any vehicle of any type on the trails in Beavercreek Canyon.
No wheelchairs or baby carriages allowed on Beavercreek Canyon trails due
to safety hazard.

7.40.110 is amended to read: 

Permit for group activities. A permit must be secured from the Director 
for any group activity consisting of more than fifty (50) persons. 

7.40.130 is amended to read: 

Interference with permittees prohibited. No person shall disturb or 
interfere unreasonably with any person or party occupying any area, or 
participating in any activity, under the authority of a permit. 

7.40.140 is amended to read: 

Prohibited games and activities. No person shall participate or assist 
others in the playing of any game or activity within which any object such 
as a stone, arrow, javelin, model airplane, golf ball, baseball or any 
other sharp or hard object or projectile is thrown or otherwise propelled 
except in areas specifically designed and designated for that use unless 
written permission therefore has been issued by the Director. 

7.40.141 Areas of Limited Activities. No person shall participate in any 
prohibited activity in areas so specified and posted. The Director may 
designate areas of limited activity. Such areas shall be designated by 
posted notices which clearly define the activities prohibited. Such 
notices shall be posted in one or more places which are conspicuous to any 
person in the near vicinity of the designated area. 

7.40.150 is amended to read: 

Consumption of alcoholic beverages limited. No person shall bring into or 
consume alcoholic beverages in any park, provided, however, that the 
Director may designate certain parks or park areas where beer and wine in 
containers designed for individual consumption may be brought for use in 
meal preparation or consumption with meals. 
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PASSED BY THE COMMON COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF TROUTDALE THIS 27th DAY OF 
MARCH, 1984. 

ATTEST: 

YEAS-�

NAYS _a__ 

,J 

�t� 
SAM K. COX, MAYOR 
DATE SIGNED: 3 30 84 


